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Thank you for considering this common sense bill to help restore critical habitat for 

fish, wildlife and yes, even cattle.  I worked as a flood irrigator for McAucliffe Ranches 

Inc. in Fort Klamath for 13 years to put myself through a bachelors and masters at 

SOSC.  I have seen first hand how beavers can raise water tables and retain water 

through the driest part of the season.  Promoting our state mammal’s engineering 

skills is a win win. 
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Terrebonne 


